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UPDATES ON PBG PRIORITIES: FUNDING FOR HEALTHCARE


FY 2020 Amended and FY 2021 Budgets
The Governor submitted his proposals for both the FY 2020 Amended and FY 2021 Budgets in January.  The legisaltive process is underway to review and revise his recommendations.  Ultimately the legislature will agree and then the Governor gets the final say with a line item veto over budget items. There are two budgets the legislature must act on during the session: Changes to the FY 2020 Amended budget that runs from July 1, 2019 to June 30, 2020. Here the Governor has reduced the revenue estimate by $400 Million and ordered 4% cuts to certain departments totaling $200 Million.  The second budget (the big budget) is the FY 2021 Budget that runs from July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021, and the Governor has ordered 6% cuts totaling $300 Million.  There is an ongoing debate about the impact of these cuts and whether and how to address attendant proposals to reduce or increase revenue.  However, the Governor’s proposal will mean the permanent loss of 1,200 state government jobs that are currently unfilled, that include areas where workers are badly needed.  For more information on the budgets, related revenue issues, and in-depth analyses of key Department budgets, including Department of Public Health (DPH), Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD), Department of Community Health (DCH), Department of Education (DOE) and others, go to the Georgia Budget and Policy Institute (GBPI) website here. 

HB 792 State Budget for FY 2020 Amended – The House and Senate have now voted on their changes to the Governor’s recommended cuts to the Amended State Budget for FY 2020, and have restored funds in many areas where the Governor had proposed cuts to health and social services. Differences between the House and Senate will be resolved in a Conference Committee in the coming weeks.  Here is a link to the document identifying the position of each body: Governor, House and Senate Tracking Sheet


[bookmark: _GoBack]HB 793 State Budget for 2021 – Governor’s Proposal Tracking Sheet
The House Appropriations Committee will vote March 9 on its recommendations to the FY 2021 Budget which will then go to the full House for a vote, and then to the Senate where they will make additional changes. Differences between the two will be resolved in a Conference Committee in the final days of the session.  
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